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As the City of Marco Island continues to make accommodations due to COVID-

19, City staff has established an additional avenue to receive public comment 

at City Council meetings.  Residents can call in to the Council meeting by dialing 

239-294-7880.  Callers will receive a prompt asking for their name and the 

agenda item they wish to speak on.  They will then be placed on hold until 

prompted to speak.  If callers wish to speak on a specific issue and that agenda 

item is later in the meeting, callers may be prompted to call back or continue 

waiting until that agenda item is being discussed.  General public comment is 

listed on every City Council agenda as time certain at 6:00pm or as soon as 

possible thereafter.  General public comment is also on every agenda as the 

last item before adjournment.  Citizens may also comment on specific agenda 

items throughout the meeting, either in person or by calling 239-294-7880.  All 

comments are limited to four (4) minutes.   
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